
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 
City Hall – Council Chambers  

September 3, 2019 
 

The Committee of the Whole met in the Council Chambers at 6:25 p.m. on September 
3, 2019, with the following Committee persons in attendance:  Mayor Jim Brown, Tom 
Blanford, Susan deBuhr, Rob Green, Mark Miller, and David Wieland.   Frank Darrah 
and Daryl Kruse were absent.  Staff members attended from all City Departments.  
Amanda Lynch also attended as well as members of the community. 

Mayor Brown called the meeting to order and introduced the first item on the agenda, 
Planning and Zoning Commission Interview – Amanda Lynch.  Ms. Lynch introduced 
herself and stated she has been a lifelong member of the community.  A brief 
discussion was held. 

Mayor Brown introduced the final item on the agenda, bills and payroll. Rob Green 
moved to approve the bills and two payrolls as presented, Mark Miller seconded the 
motion.  The motion carried unanimously.  

There being no further discussion, Mayor Brown adjourned the meeting at 6:27 p.m.  

Minutes by Lisa Roeding, Controller/City Treasurer 


